
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Crane operations on and around Kuru Wharf 

Coonawarra Navy Base 

Notification 

Port Users are advised crane operations and construction works will commence on and around Kuru 
Wharf. 

Date of activity:   23 December 2024 

Time of activity: Day & Night (24/7) 

Location of activity: On and around Kuru Wharf Coonawarra Navy Base (see sketch below) 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Seagull, No Dippin, Holly Hunter and a 12 x 3-meter pontoon. 

Description of Activity: The Scope of work is to load catwalks via a crane at Kuru wharf onto 
the pontoon or the Seagull work boat and transport the necessary 
construction material under the Kuru wharf ready to be lifted and off 
the floating pontoon. 
 

Conducted by: Duratec  

Communication :  Radio VHF Channel 10 and Working Channel VHF 71 

                              Mobile  Nathan O’Rielly 0400 001 074 

Additional information  

Cancel this notice  on:   28 February 2025 

 

Sri Srinivas 

A / Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  
 

 

 

To Port Users Location Kuru Wharf 

Date of issue 20 December 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2024 - 117 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


